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‘A COMMUNITY for LEARNING, CARING and SHARING’

July 17th, 2020
Dear Parents/Carers

Return to school in September 2020
Since the announcement from the Education Minister on July 9th that schools will open for ALL pupils from September 1st 2020, there have been on - going discussions across the Local Authority to achieve models for a ‘staggered return’ to school. Within the first fortnight, schools will be allowed to focus on priority year groups for transition purposes, and for additional time for planning and reorganisation as we return to the ‘new normal’. 

Each class will effectively now become their own ‘bubble’ consisting of the same adults, to avoid any cross contamination between groups where possible.

Please see below an outline of the re-opening to all year groups. The date indicated, will be the first day for that year group to attend. There will be an expectation that the pupils will attend every day from this point onwards in full uniform.
	Tuesday September 1st
	INSET - Operational Planning

	Wednesday September 2nd
	INSET – Operational Planning

	Thursday September 3rd
	Transition – Nursery (am only) Reception, Year 3, Year 6

	Friday September 4th
	Transition – Nursery (am only) Reception, Year 3, Year 6

	Monday September 7th
	Year 1  

	Tuesday September 8th
	Year 2 and Year 5

	Wednesday September 9th
	Year 4

	Thursday September 10th onwards
	School open to all year groups


Following the successful planning around the ‘Catch Up’ days. We would be grateful if all parents and pupils are familiar with the operational guidance, as outlined within the Pupil and Parent Information Booklets,which will be updated and sent over the Summer Holidays.
Thank you very much for your continued support and co-operation at this time, and we hope that you all have a lovely summer.
Yours sincerely

Mrs Sturt

 
 


